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Expect delays along I-635E between Abrams Rd. and Forest Ln. Aug. 5-6 
Includes overnight closure of all I-635E mainlanes and overpass bridges 

DALLAS – As part of the ongoing I-635E improvement project, there will be major impacts to traffic on the interstate and cross 
streets this weekend.

• All lanes along eastbound and westbound I-635E between Abrams Road and Forest Lane will be closed beginning
Saturday evening, August 5 at 8 p.m. through Sunday morning, August 6 at noon. Drivers will be detoured to the frontage
roads to access the next available entrance ramp onto the mainlanes. (Refer to Exhibit A below)

• Both directions of Abrams Road and Forest Lane cross street bridges at I-635E will be closed during this time, detouring
traffic through the alternate streets: Abrams Road, Audelia Road, Royal Lane, and Walnut Street. (Refer to Exhibit B
below)

• All lanes along Markville Drive at the eastbound I-635 frontage road will also be closed. Drivers will be detoured to
Greenville Avenue and Royal Lane to access the next entrance ramp. (Refer to Exhibit B below)

Drivers should expect delays, seek alternate routes or plan for extra travel time. All scheduled work and closures are subject to 
weather or other unforeseen circumstances.

For additional information related to the 635 East Project, visit www.635east.com.
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EXHIBIT A
All lanes along EB & WB I-635  

between Abrams Rd. and Forest Ln. closed and 
detoured overnight on Aug.5

EXHIBIT B
All lanes along Abrams Rd. and Forest Ln. cross street 
bridges at I-635 closed overnight on Aug.5. All lanes 
along Markville Dr. at the EB I-635 frontage road will 

also be closed and detoured.




